
From: Joanie Stovall <jstovall02@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 12:05 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA21-036: 1807 Pontiac Street 
 

 

I support Louisa Abbott's request for relief from Section 5.32.2 
 
My request for relief:  Redirect the staffing and resources toward the roughly 50% of drivers 
going 40+ mph on Pontiac Trail.  They pose a higher risk to the health and safety of the 
neighborhood, city residents, and general public. 
 
Johanna Stovall 
1717 Pontiac Trail 
Ann Arbor MI  48105 
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